
 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol extended a warm welcome to the Digital Strategy team from PTT 

Public Company Limited on the occasion of their visit and donation of 

computer equipment 

 

On August 16, 2023, Dr. Pattanasak Mongkolwat, Dean of the Faculty of Information 

and Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), Lect. Pagaporn Pengsart, 

Deputy Dean for Infrastructure and Technology, as well as Dr. Assadarat Khurat, Assistant Dean 

for Risk Management and Cybersecurity, extended a warm welcome to Mr. Wattanai 

Kerdsombut, Manager of the Digital Strategy Department, PTT Public Company Limited, and 

his team during their visit to the MU AI Center and Computer Laboratory. Throughout the visit, 

a meeting was held to promote collaboration between the two parties in Room AI1 at the MU 

AI Center. 

Following the discussion, PTT Public Company Limited donated a total of 104 

computer items to the Faculty of ICT. These items are intended for use within the Faculty of 

ICT, with the goal of enhancing the effectiveness of teaching and learning, while also 

supporting the optimal utilization of available resources. The donation took place at the 

Innovative Space, the 1st floor, the ICT building, Mahidol University, Salaya. 
 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/ptt-visited-and-donated-equipment/  
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